
 

Year 11 Parent’s Evening 

 

November 17, 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we enter the second half of this term, we now have less than 100 days before the start of the final 

GCSE exams. An important part of a student’s final year is progress evening and this year’s event will 

need to be managed slightly differently. It is, of course, still vitally important that we share your child’s 

progress with you, enabling us to fully support them to ensure they feel confident enough to reach 

their true potential and achieve in their final exams.  

On the 3rd December, Parent’s Evening will be held as an online event between 4-7pm. Appointments 

will be via the phone or Microsoft Teams. This will give your child’s tutor an opportunity to discuss the 

following things: 

 Attainment in the recent mock exams,  

 Attitude to Learning Scores,  

 Attendance  

 Answer any other questions you may have about your child and the GCSE exams.  

You can book an appointment time on the school website using the address below.  

www.medenschool.co.uk/parents  

Please select the correct form group from the list, choose an available time and whether you would 

prefer the meeting to be a phone or a video call. Please include all relevant contact details on the form 

and a contact telephone number. As we are using Microsoft Teams there is no need for you to 

download any software and you can use your phone, tablet or laptop for a video call.  

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards, 

 
 
David Penman 
Assistant Head Behaviour and Standards 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.medenschool.co.uk%2Fparents&data=04%7C01%7CTCoulson%40medenschool.co.uk%7C8577de7f7fec4b554c0c08d88aeec323%7Cf4ebe22eb55344f388563e0d84908eb8%7C0%7C0%7C637412105368598561%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=URX4oa%2BvRyLPPZ%2BfGJHtxaHp%2FBSRypaBMzgMboeVZAc%3D&reserved=0

